
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF BELL GARDENS 
EDUCATION COMMISSION 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR 
MEETING 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Thursday, June 9, 2022, 5:00 p.m 
Education Commission meeting has been cancelled. 

 

The next scheduled regular meeting will be held on Thursday July 14, 2022, at 
5:00 p.m.. 

Posted by: Daisy Moreno   Date: 6/09/2022    Time: 4:00p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


